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Solicitor Wilson Announces Free Curbside Pickup  
for Narcan on September 2 

Berkeley County, S.C​.-- Solicitor Scarlett A. Wilson announces curbside pickup for           

Narcan in an effort to curb opioid overdoses. Solicitor Wilson stated, “Our community,             

and our nation, has seen a spike in opioid overdoses during this pandemic. Narcan is a                

proven, temporary antidote to opioid overdose. It buys time for medical treatment of an              

overdose. It is safe and easy. We are teaming up with Goose Creek Police Department,               

WakeUp Carolina and the Kennedy Center, to offer this Touch-Free + Curbside Narcan             

Distribution event.” 

Curbside distribution will be at the Goose Creek Police Department on Wednesday,            

September 2nd between the hours of 11- 1 pm and 5-7 pm. The Narcan kits are free,                 

courtesy of WakeUp Carolina and the Kennedy Center. 

To secure a kit, the following form must be completed in advance of the event. Once the                 

form is submitted, the Solicitor’s Office will send the recipient educational and training             

videos. Form Link:  ​bit.ly/3aUfijU 
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